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Resolution approving contract to design the International Business Park signs and 
appropriation of funds.          

 
RESOLUTION 

 
 WHEREAS, the City of La Crosse developed the La Crosse International Business 
Park in 1999; and 
 
 WHEREAS, City staff has identified the need for a new sign to be visible from I-90 
and a replacement sign at the Park entrance identifying the International Business Park and 
the La Crosse County Landfill is deemed necessary for the La Crosse International 
Business Park in order to improve the Park’s visibility and access for the Park’s customers, 
suppliers and deliveries; and 
 
 WHEREAS, as the City needs to hire a design consultant to prepare plans, 
specifications and an estimate for the project, 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of       
La Crosse hereby authorizes the Director of Planning and Development to enter into a 
contract for professional sign design services for the La Crosse International Business Park. 
  
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that there is hereby appropriated up to the sum of 
$15,000 from TID 9 to pay for said services. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Planning and Development is 
hereby authorized to execute said contract. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Planning and Development, City 
Engineer and the Director of Finance and Purchase are hereby authorized to effectuate this 
resolution. 
 
 
 

 
I, Teri Lehrke, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council of the  
City of La Crosse on March 9, 2017. 
 
 
________________________ 
Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 


